Late Item 23.3 - K. Bischke - DP-446

Rhonda West

From: Barb Puddifant

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 8:02 AM

To: Rhonda West; Melinda Smyrl

Subject: FW: [External} Notice for development permit hearing-variances

From: Kate 5

Sent: Friday, February 24, 2023 4:17 PM
To: Barb Puddifant <bpuddifant@salmonarm.ca>
Subject: [External] Notice for development permit hearing-variances

. Good afternoon!
This is in regards to development permit number DP-446 regarding multi-family residential 10 units being
proposed on Shuswap St SE.

I would like to respectfully suggest that the variance regarding the number of street lights be revised from none
included, to the addition of one.

While there is an existing light pole across from the proposed development, given the number of
homeless/transient/wandering people in the area, I believe it is important to have at least one more light

installed. I would like to see it on the field pole before the corner.

In the photograph (Ortho map) enclosed with the information package, the light could be added to the pole,
right where the white vehicle on the road is, / directly across from 1080

Thank you for your time and consideration with this matter.
Sincerely

Kate Bischke





